
From: Celeste Lewis
To: Kron Michael C
Subject: Public Records Access
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2016 1:45:43 PM

Hello Michael:

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of the State of Oregon.  I urge you to reconsider your 
proposal & revise it in the following ways:

1.  Please maintain the same access to records in the same or expedited time frame.  It is 
critical to ensure the safety of students.  Portland Public Schools already uses many delaying 
tactics and it has not been forthright under the current time frames.
2.  Limit fees.  Fees for information means many low income families are denied access to 
public records that they should have access to.
3.  Impose sanctions on public entities that do not product records in a timely fashion.  
4.  Limit exceptions to increase transparency.

Thank you again.
Cordially,
Celeste Lewis
Architect & Master Recycler
clewisworks@gmail.com
503-701-1860

Out beyond ideas of wrongdoing and rightdoing, there is a field.  I’ll meet you there…in that 
field.  Rumi
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